
 
 

  
  
 

 
Stone Bay School  
 

70 Stone Road 
Broadstairs 

 Kent 
 CT10 1EB 

 
Tel: 01843 863421 

Email: office@stone-bay.kent.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Paula Miller 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                              Tuesday 5​th​ March 2019  
 
I hope you all had a good half-term break and were able to enjoy the good weather. 
 
Education Consultation 
I am sending you the consultation documents regarding the schools’ proposal to lower the age 
range of pupils at Stone Bay School.  
The document is fairly self-explanatory but if​ ​you do have any concerns or questions about the 
proposal and would like to discuss them, please do get in touch and I will be happy to talk to 
you.  
 
School Photographs 
There is still time to place orders either direct or through the school, please remember the 
samples you have were just proofs and do not represent the excellent quality of the proper 
photographs you will receive.  
 
Red Nose Day 
Information attached. 
 
School Uniform Provider 
We have recently made a change to use Brigade as a school uniform provider as they offer very 
competitive prices. I have enclosed a leaflet for parents to order directly online. We will also be 
setting up a free delivery to school service to reduce costs further and I will let you know as 
soon as this is available.  
 
All letters sent home, important dates and information are now on the school website,  so if 
you misplace a letter or date you can find it online.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
  

“Getting it right for every student”. 
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